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Highlights from January 3rd, 2023 Board of Directors’ Special Meeting  
 
Board Take Steps to fulfill CFO duties 
After discussions in executive session, the board authorized Ryan Graham, Board President, to proceed with 
the execution of a contract with Glenn Gustafson as a financial consultant supporting the administration and 
governing board.  Mr. Gustafson has extensive experience working with school districts in a financial role and 
will be a great partner for Monument Academy moving forward.  The board also approved a financial manager 
job description. 
 

What’s coming up? 
• Table Talk with MA Interim COO.  RSVP Here: https://forms.gle/MNFfjaU25tXiNUFA7 

 

 
 

• MA Board of Directors Regular Meeting: January 12th at 6pm at the East Campus 
o Public Comments are welcome related to agenda or non-agenda items.  You must attend in 

person and sign-up on the public comment sheet prior to 6pm. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCThw5YoBOsVbUIIwTxIRelQ
https://forms.gle/MNFfjaU25tXiNUFA7
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Reminder 
Give Hope: Introduction of the MA Annual Campaign and Lynx Fund 
The MA Board of Directors presented information on our current financial situation and why we as a school 
community must come together to help meet annual fundraising goals.  Watch the replay of that event here: 
2022 12 01 MA Special Meeting - Give Hope - YouTube.  This year’s fundraising goal is $500,000.  To reach that, we 
are asking each of our 750 households to give a minimum of $675.  You also have the option to be a Lynx 
Legacy donor when you give at least $1996 (the school was founded in 1996) within the fiscal school year and 
be honored on our Lynx Legacy plaques that will be displayed at each campus.  There are multiple ways to 
provide your donations (recurring monthly payments, one-time) and we also encourage everyone to check 
and see if their employers provide matching donations.  All donations are tax deductible.  The money raised 
through our annual campaign will be used to help the school in many ways such as teacher pay, curriculum 
updates, programs, building improvements, Phase II and more!  You can donate now by clicking here: 
 

 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCThw5YoBOsVbUIIwTxIRelQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nUr1XPQ6c7Q

